The RIC welcomes all comments and encourages all interested
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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Consistent with the provisions of Section 6 (2) of the RIC Act No. 26 of 1998, the Regulated
Industries Commission is inviting comments on the following document:

Draft Determination for the Electricity Transmission and
Distribution Sector 2023-2027

This draft document will be available on the RIC’s website from
Friday 6th January, 2023 at 4:00pm
www.ric.org.tt/consultations/

All interested parties are invited to submit comments on this draft document in print
or electronic format by Friday 3rd March 2023. The RIC’s consultation process begins on
Friday 6th January, 2023 and will end after 12 weeks on Friday 31st March, 2023.

Comments should be addressed to the attention of the Executive Director

POSTAL ADDRESS:
PO Box 1001

OFFICE ADDRESS:
#88 Queen Janelle Commissiong Street, Port-of-Spain

EMAIL ADDRESS
ricconsultation@ric.org.tt or comments@ric.org.tt

CALL: 800-4RIC (4742)
stakeholders to respond in writing by the stipulated deadline to www.ric.org.tt
the issues raised or any other aspect of this document. FOLLOW US!
The RIC will consider all comments that are submitted.
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